
 

 

 

 
 
 

Car park closure 

 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
 
We are very excited to tell you that we will be having a brand new building for our breakfast club, 
after school provision and for sporting events. However, we will all have to put up with some 
disruption which I am sure we can overcome if we work together.  
 
From Monday 17th July our club building close to the front of the school is being demolished. 
Therefore, in order to safeguard both children and adults on the school site, the car park at the 
front of school will be closed to all traffic.  
 
When you drop off and collect your child at the beginning and end of the school day, for this week 
please use the entrance off Humberston Avenue.  
 
Both Breakfast and After School Club will be held in our Foundation Stage building. Collection and 
drop off will be from our Humberston Avenue entrance. Times for both clubs remain the same. 
 
If you need to collect your child because they have an appointment or become unwell during the 
school day, there will be a space available between 9:30 and 3pm as this is when the gates at the 
Humberston Avenue entrance are locked.   
 
Please make sure when walking to and from the main entrance you use the footpath and take 
extra care of any building works.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we endeavour to make our school the very best it can be for your 
children.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Patterson and Miss Nicholson 

Executive Principal and Head of School 

 

Humberston Cloverfields Academy 
St. Thomas Close, Humberston, Grimsby,  

North East Lincolnshire, DN36 4HS 
 

Telephone:  (01472) 500217 
Email:  office@cloverfields.org.uk 
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